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 LADYSMITH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Tywong Street

LADYSMITH   NSW   2652
TEL:   (02) 69 221524

          FAX:   (02) 69 221696




EMAIL:   ladysmith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Premiers Debating Competition
Tumut Public School

Wednesday 22nd June 2016

Dear Parent,

Your child will be representing our school at the Multicultural Debating in Tumut on Wednesday 22nd June 2016. Students will be supervised by Ms Sturman through out the day.
Transport will be by private car, if you are able to help with transport please indicate below.

We will need to leave Ladysmith at 9.00am and we will return by 3.00pm

Students need to wear full winter uniform, pack their lunch and recess and have a full water bottle. 
Please complete the attached permission note and return to school by Monday 20th  June 2016.

Once we have confirmed transport I will notify you of who is going to help. 

If you have any questions or need further information please contact me.

Helen Sturman

Principal, Ladysmith Public School

My child, _____________________________________has permission to attend the Premiers Debating  Competition on Wednesday 22nd June 2016 at Tumut Public School.

I will be able / unable to help with transporting students to and from Tumut.
Signed _______________________________(parent) date ______________


Delivering quality education and student success in a tranquil, innovative environment


